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Text messaging service: 01829 470000 

 

CALENDAR DATES 
 

Friday 28th June: Summer Fair 
Monday 1st July: Treetops and Class One visit 

to Claremount Farm 
Tuesday 2nd July: Talk for parents/adults by 

Cheshire Police at 9.00am, concerning online 
safety and gaming  

Sports Day  1.00 for 1.30pm start 
Thursday 4th July: PTA meeting in school at 

6.40pm 
Monday 8th July: Start of Science Week 

Wednesday 10th July: Year Six Leavers’ Service 
at Chester Cathedral at 1.30pm  (Sorry – 

children only) 
Thursday 18th July: Treetops Sports Day 

2.00pm 
Saturday 20th July: Leavers’ Camp Night 
Wednesday 24th July: Leavers’ Service in 

church 
SCHOOL CLOSES 

 

Year Six pupils had a great time in Conway last week. The 
trip really helps to cement new friendships and ease any 
anxieties about joining the High School in September. 
The weather was brilliant, and they all represented the 
school very well, with excellent behaviour. 
 
The weather has finally taken a turn for the better, so 
please remind your children to bring sunhats, water 
bottles etc and to put on suncream before arriving at 
school.      
 
I am pleased to inform you that we have now made two 
new staff appointments: Lauren Page will be joining the 
office staff from 1st July, working from Wednesdays to 
Fridays, and Katherine Rees will be starting in September 
as our new HLTA. We welcome them to the team and 
wish them well in their new appointments. 
                                                    
                                                                 Paul Hudson      
                                                                           Head teacher 
                                                

HELP WANTED: 
SUMMER FAIR – helpers needed on  Friday 28th June 

from 5-8pm. 
 

TARVIN FETE - helpers needed on Saturday 29th June 

from 11-3pm. 
 
Please let school know if you can assist with either of 
these two events, even if it is only for a short period of 
time. 
 
Volunteers would also be welcome for helping to tidy 
the pond area or garden. 
                                                                               Thank you 

 

Head teacher: Paul Hudson      B.Ed  NPQH 

head@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk 
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‘Be the best you can be.’ 

Duddon St. Peter’s CE Primary School  
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